
 

 Kids – Take your parents to the Polls!  

 
Students in grades K – 12 will have the 
opportunity to vote on many of the 
same issues and candidates as the 
adults. Ballots will be available at all 
the polling places in Santa Cruz County 
on Tuesday, November 8, 2016. 

 

 

 

 

Kids will vote on real ballot issues with 
specially designed ballots for students. 
Ballots will be counted and results posted by 
Friday after the election on the Santa Cruz 
County Clerk’s website at 
www.votescount.com  
 

 
 
 
A special thanks goes out to the 7th and 8th 
grade students of Tierra Pacifica Charter 
School in the Live Oak community. They have 
put together the Kids Vote packets for each 
polling place and will count the votes after 
election night.  
 


